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February 14, 2014

TO: Members of the Information Technology Planning Council

FROM: Susan Byorth Fox

RE: February 27th Meeting

We are ready for the organizational meeting of the Information Technology Planning Council.
We will meet on Thursday, February 27, 2014,  at 1 p.m. in room 102 of the Capitol Building.
The following documents have been posted to the Information Technology webpage and can be
reviewed at:  http://leg.mt.gov/css/Committees/interim/2013-2014/Information-Technology-Planning

• IT Planning Council agenda
• Review of IT Planning Council statutory responsibilities
• IT Planning Council guidelines
• IT Budget FY 2014-15
• IT Department organizational chart
• Computer Systems Section (CSS) responsibilities
• Network Services Section (NSS) responsibilities
• Information Services Section (ISS) responsibilities
• OLIT project updates
• IT Plan Table of Contents

A meeting packet containing the meeting materials will be provided at the meeting. This meeting
will allow for questions and comments so that you can become more familiar with the systems,
needs, and IT support of the Branch.  Please bring your ideas and plans for future council
meetings.

If you have any questions or need more information, or if you are not able to attend (or are
sending a proxy), please let me know by e-mail to sfox@mt.gov or by phone at (406) 444-3066.

I look forward to seeing you.

enc
c Technical Planning Group (TPG) members

Cl0425 4045dmxb.

MONTANA LEGISLATIVE SERVICES DIVISION STAFF:  SUSAN BYORTH FOX, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR • DAVID D. BOHYER, DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF RESEARCH
AND POLICY ANALYSIS •  TODD EVERTS, DIRECTOR, LEGAL SERVICES OFFICE • DALE GOW, CIO, OFFICE OF LEGISLATIVE INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY •  JOE

KOLMAN, DIRECTOR, LEGISLATIVE ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY OFFICE


